Season-ending Bribar London GP entry closing
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Locally-based Stephen Beerling at last season's Bribar London GP

The curtains will close on the 2013-14 ETTA Grand Prix series when the Bribar London GP kicks off on May 3-4th,
2014 and time is running out to book your place at the season’s showpiece event with the closing date arriving
this Friday (April 18th).

As the last Grand Prix of the season the points will be added up and winners decided for all the competitions
from the Men’s and Women'’s Singles through to the Banded events for those newer to the game. Big points
could be earned in the capital with a large entry expected meaning more chances to take home those big end
of season prize cheques.

Another reason to enter is the unique competition running with this event’s online entry; if we hit 150 entries
online (latest count 110) we will organise a random draw, the winner of which will receive a full refund to the
competition!

Anyone who has entered online for the Bribar London GP will be automatically added to this draw so makes sure
you invite your friends to stand a chance!

To enter online click here
Or, to send off the paper copy (won’t be included in free draw) click here
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